Mayor Joseph A. Curtatone and
CityCouncilor Matt McLaughlin
Invite you to

an informational meeting on the renovation
of the synthetic turf fields at the

East Somerville and Capuano Schools
that will occur this summer.

Wednesday June 12, 2019
6:30-7:30pm

Capuano School Cafeteria
150 Glen Street at 6:30-7:30 pm

More info contact :Luisa Oliveira at LOliveira@somervillema.gov or (617) 625-6600 ext 2529
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The City of Somerville is on Facebook & Twitter. 4’517\,“_\3"




